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From: Keryn Hull 
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To: HEAC
Subject: Keryn Hull

 

Committee Secretary 
Health, Environment and Agriculture Committee 
PO Box 6100 
Parliament House 
CANBERRA ACT 2006 
AUSTRALIA 
Wed May 08 2024 
Public  Submission by Keryn Hull. 

Hi, I'm Keryn, I live in Brisbane and am a grandmother.  
Healthcare should be provided to babies born alive during an abortion because the child is a live human being 
that has a right to live and have a destiny.  
This is the most fundamental responsibility for the Government to protect the vulnerable.  
The ramifications of failing to pabcd this legislation is crucial otherwise we are just like some barbaric society 
like the ones that used to practice child sacrifice. Our nation will value human life less and less.  
Please pabcd this legislation so little babies are not just left to die with no one to help them. What suffering for 
hospital staff to have to allow this to happen without intervening!  

Sincerely, Keryn Hull 
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